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Cayce Historical Museum Commission September 7, 2022, Meeting 

Minutes 
The September 7, 2022, meeting of the Cayce Historical Museum Commission (CHMC) was held in the 

Cayce Visitors Center. The meeting was convened at 4:06 by Chair Archie Moore. The following 

individuals attended the meeting:  

Name Status 

Archie Moore Chair 

Mary Sharpe Vice Chair – absent, excused 

James Stewart Secretary 

A.G. Dantzler Commissioner 

Charlita Earle Commissioner 

Pamela Sulton Commissioner 

Garrett Creasman Commissioner 

David Brinkman Commissioner 

Marcy Hayden Commissioner 

Andy Thomas Cayce Museum Curator 

Elizabeth Lumsden Cayce Museum Assistant 

Michael Conley City of Cayce Assistant City Manager 

Upcoming Events: 

9/29 Fifty Shades of Blue and Gray (postponed) 

10/1 Cayce Fall Fest (cancelled) 

10/8 Archaeology Fall Field Day at 12,000 Year History Park 10:00-3:00 

11/22 Museum Decorating Party 

12/1 Cayce Drive-Thru 

12/3 Christmas Traditions 

Invocation: Commissioner Dantzler 

Action Items: 

August Meeting Minutes:   

The Commission reviewed the previous meeting minutes. Commissioner Sulton motioned that 

the meeting minutes be accepted with no revisions.  Commissioner Creasman seconded the 

motion, and the minutes were approved by unanimous vote. 

Museum Staff Report 

Museum Assistant Elizabeth Lumsden introduced herself to the Commission.  The Columbia 

Speedway exhibit opening attracted 25-30 attendees from the local area and greater region.  The 

museum undertook a professional environmental audit on September 1.  The audit, conducted by 

employees of the Historic Columbia Foundation and the South Carolina State Museum was 

focused on storage conditions and the physical conditions of the museum.  The Museum collected 

the Lake High Catawba Pottery donation and six Confederate bills from the Midlands Coin Club. 

Around 20 people attended the Coin Club donation event. The Museum plans to produce a book 

out of the African American Legends of Cayce card series.  The Staff Report concluded with the 
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circulation of a mockup for the new African American exhibit.  The museum is soliciting funding 

for the exhibit from the city’s accommodation tax fund.  Commissioner Hayden motioned that the 

Museum proceed with the exhibit.  Commissioner Creasman seconded the motion.  The motion 

was approved by the unanimous vote of the Commission. 

Strategic Planning 

Genesis Studios is currently seeking donations for the Museum’s new digital projects.  We 

recognize a need to include a long-term maintenance program for these projects in the strategic 

plan. 

Christmas Events 

Chair Moore is organizing participants for the Christmas Open House.  An organizational meeting 

will be held in conjunction with the Commission’s regular October meeting.  The Commissioners 

will provide food and refreshments for the volunteer decorators at 6:00.  A Christmas decorating 

party will be held on November 22.   

 

With no other business on the meeting agenda, Commissioner Stewart motioned to adjourn the 

meeting.  Commissioner Sulton seconded the motion and the Commission voted unanimously to 

adjourn the meeting at  

5:10 PM. 


